
  abound 4052 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abound 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) {abound}, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  abound 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from
5228 and 4052; to super-abound: -- {abound} much more, exceeding.
[ql

  above 4051 # perisseuma {per-is'-syoo-mah}; from 4052; a
surplus, or superabundance: -- abundance, that was left, over
and {above}.[ql

  above 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and {above}).[ql

  abundance 4050 # perisseia {per-is-si'-ah}; from 4052;
surplusage, i.e. superabundance: -- {abundance}(-ant, [-ly]),
superfluity.[ql

  abundance 4051 # perisseuma {per-is'-syoo-mah}; from 4052; a
surplus, or superabundance: -- {abundance}, that was left, over
and above.[ql

  abundance 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) {abundance} (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  abundant 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) {abundant}, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  and 4051 # perisseuma {per-is'-syoo-mah}; from 4052; a surplus,
 or superabundance: -- abundance, that was left, over {and}
above.[ql

  and 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over {and} above).[ql

  and 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough {and} to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql
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  be 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, {be} left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  be 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, {be} the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  be 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance ({be}
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  better 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the {better}, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  exceed 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, {exceed},
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  exceeding 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from
5228 and 4052; to super-abound: -- abound much more, {exceeding}.
[ql

  excel 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
{excel}, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  have 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, {have} more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  have 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, ({have}, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  increase 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, {increase}, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql
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  left 4051 # perisseuma {per-is'-syoo-mah}; from 4052; a
surplus, or superabundance: -- abundance, that was {left}, over
and above.[ql

  left 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be {left}, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  make 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- ({make}, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  more 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
{more}) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  more 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have {more}) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  more 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, {more}) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  more 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from 5228
and 4052; to super-abound: -- abound much {more}, exceeding.[ql

  much 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from 5228
and 4052; to super-abound: -- abound {much} more, exceeding.[ql

  over 4051 # perisseuma {per-is'-syoo-mah}; from 4052; a
surplus, or superabundance: -- abundance, that was left, {over}
and above.[ql

  over 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain ({over} and above).[ql

  redound 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, {redound}, remain (over and above).[ql

  remain 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
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superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, {remain} (over and above).[ql

  spare 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and to {spare}, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  superfluity 4050 # perisseia {per-is-si'-ah}; from 4052;
surplusage, i.e. superabundance: -- abundance(-ant, [-ly]),
{superfluity}.[ql

  that 4051 # perisseuma {per-is'-syoo-mah}; from 4052; a
surplus, or superabundance: -- abundance, {that} was left, over
and above.[ql

  the 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be {the} better, enough and to spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  to 4052 # perisseuo {per-is-syoo'-o}; from 4053; to
superabound (in quantity or quality), be in excess, be
superfluous; also (transitively) to cause to superabound or
excel: -- (make, more) abound, (have, have more) abundance (be
more) abundant, be the better, enough and {to} spare, exceed,
excel, increase, be left, redound, remain (over and above).[ql

  was 4051 # perisseuma {per-is'-syoo-mah}; from 4052; a surplus,
 or superabundance: -- abundance, that {was} left, over and
above.[ql
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